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Interoffice Memorandum 

September 12, 2016 

TO: 

FROM: 

Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners 

Raymond E. Hanson, P. E., Director 
Utilities Department 

SUBJECT: BCC AGENDA ITEM -Work Session Agenda 
October 4, 2016 BCC Meeting 
Material Recovery Facilities Contract 
Contact Person: Jim Becker, Manager 

Utilities Solid Waste Division 
407-254-9660 

The current contract for operating the recycled materials processing facilities 
which was issued on April 2003 and renewed on July 2010 expires in June 2017. 
Staff has evaluated the options to pursue a new contract for recycling in the 
County. We will provide an update on the Orange County Recycling Program 
and the proposed option for the new contract. 

Board action is not required at this time. 

All Districts. 

NO ACTION 
 
BCC Mtg. Date: October 4, 2016 




